
The nativity scene in Minecraft by Felix and Myles 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
2015 has passed fairly smoothly for us-Peter and Elizabeth continued to work, and the boys finished grades 5 and 2.  
 

Highlights from the year in pictures… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The year according to Felix 
and Myles… 
Felix and Myles had a very enjoyable year and lots of 
fun with Tasmania and flying. 
  
For Felix's birthday, he got a budgerigar and named 
it Andy. It seemed lonely, pecking at the mirror. We 
got another budgie and named it Bluey (no prizes for 
guessing its colour!). The two groom and hairdress 
with their beaks. They are very cute and Felix has 
been doing a very good job caring for them.  
 
Myles did some great art work during the year. He loves playing with Chokito the dog, his favourite pet. Myles is also 
very excited for Grade 3 next year! 
 
 

Wishing you peace and joy at Christmas and fulfilment throughout the New Year… 

Merry Christmas 2015 and a Happy 
New Year! 
 
 

 

Today in the town of David a Saviour has been born to you; he is Christ the Lord. 

Luke 2:11. 

Peter on 
Frenchman’s Cap 

March - Peter climbed Mt Anne 
and Frenchman’s Cap in Tasmania. 

April – the boys completed their first overnight bushwalk, to South 
Bald Rock in northern NSW. 

September – we had a family trip to Tasmania based around Hobart for the first week and Launceston in 
the second week. We stayed in AirBnB accommodation for much of the trip and found this was a really 
good option for us. The boys enjoyed a lot of firsts on the trip - aeroplane flights, visiting limestone caves, 
seeing snow, trying new bakeries. Photos: snow on Mt Wellington, Mole Creek cave, dog line at 
Eaglehawk Neck, Port Arthur, family pic. 


